Elections - poll clerk positions available

Malvern Hills Electoral services are looking for staff to work at polling stations on Thursday 6th May. Due to covid-19 we need to employ more staff than usual and we still have vacancies to fill.
Poll clerk positions are available at stations across Malvern Hills, from 6am – 10pm. As a poll clerk you would be paid around £180 for the day and mileage. It’s a day getting to know our district and residents and giving something back to the community. The role involves greeting electors, issuing ballot papers and keeping the station clean. Full training will be given online before polling day.
All staff will be provided with masks and other PPE to protect them against Covid-19. Electors will be asked to wear a mask and maintain social distancing.
Fewer count assistant roles are available at this election due to covid-19. If you usually work as a count assistant and are not offered a count job please contact elections to be considered for a polling station role.   
If you already work for elections please let any family or friends know about these vacancies.
For further information or to express an interest in working as a poll clerk please get in touch.
Malvern Hills – elections@malvernhills.gov.uk   01684 862200

